
 

 

 

 

TO ALL PARENTS: 

 

 

This year the PTSA is introducing a new school event, Santa’s Secret 

Shop, an in-school holiday store, on Saturday, Dec. 12th from 9:00-2:00 

in the Commons. The event provides a way for children to choose 

special holiday gifts secretly for their friends and family. All gifts are 

moderately priced to fit every child's budget.  Some of the quality gifts 

offered will be jewelry, coffee mugs, tools, licensed sports items, 

licensed gift items and personalized items for mom, dad, grandma and 

grandpa.  In addition to the secret shopping for the children, there will 

be many vendors selling holiday gift items as well.  

 

Our 6th grade students will be volunteering their time to serve as “Elf 

Helpers” to assist the children through Santa’s Secret Shop. They will 

also provide food and beverages for sale with the profits going toward 

their Spring Camp event.  

 

An information flyer and a Gift List Planner will be coming home with 

your child on Friday, Dec. 4th. We’ll be excepting cash and checks 

made out to Rachel Carson PTSA. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact us at carperjb@yahoo.com 

or csmglynch@comcast.net.  We’ll see you there! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Julie Carper and Sybil Lynch 
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